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WAJ News and Notes 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

April 1 & 2  

NYS 7-8 ELA Exam 

April 3  

PTA Meeting 6:30 PM 

April 3 & 4 

NYS 5-6 ELA Exam 

April 5 

School Wide Blue & White Day 

April 5 & 8 

NYS 3-4 ELA Exams 

April 10 

Morning Program 8:15 AM 

April 15-19 NO SCHOOL—Spring 

Recess 

April 21—Happy Easter 

April 25—Board of Education Meet-

ing 7 p.m. 

 

BUDGET HEARING 

MAY 14, 2019 

7:00 P.M. 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 

BUDGET VOTE 

MAY 21, 2019  

1:00 P.M.—9:00 P.M. 

SCHOOL 

 CAFETORIUM 

WAJ WARRIORS’ OF THE 

MONTH 

WAJ names Warriors for the Month of          
April  as follows: 

           5th Grader                   9th Grader 

         Alyson Hoyt            Nicholas Holmok                         

Congratulations to both of you! 

 Alyson's teachers describe her as 
helpful and responsible.  She gives her 

all to everything she does.  Nicholas' 

teachers describe him as compassion-

ate, hard-working and friendly.  He 

brightens the day of everyone around 
him.  

 
DON’T FORGET THE DONUTS! 

 

 

 

 

 

See any  

Band or Chorus member by April 5th to 
place your order! 

1/2 Dozen Filled—$7.00 

Dozen Original—$10.00 

Krispy Kreme Coffee—$9.00 

 BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 PETITIONS FOR THE  
2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR. 

 
Petitions nominating candidates for 
the office of member of the Board of 

Education shall be filed with the 

Clerk of  WAJ at the District Office, 

no later than 5:00 p.m. Monday, 

April 22, 2019.  Each petition shall 

be  signed by at least 25 voters of 

the District, and must state the 

name and residence of the  

candidate. Blank petitions can also 

be picked up at the same office.   

There is one vacancy this year and 

that is the 5-year expired term of 

William Haltermann. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have a child that will be coming to 

Pre-K in the fall, please go to 

www.wajcs.org and fill out the form and 

return it to Nicole Baldner, School 

Counselor at WAJ.  If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact Mrs. 

Baldner at 734-3400, ext. 1160. 



COUNSELOR CORNER 

 
 
 
 

SENIOR COLLEGE ACCEPTANCES HAVE BEEN 
RECEIVED FROM THE FOLLOWING: 

Binghamton University     SUNY College of Environmental 
Columbia Greene Community College          Science & Forestry 
College of Saint Rose   SUNY Cortland         

Fordham University   SUNY Geneseo 
Fulton-Montgomery Community College SUNY Morrisville 
Hartwick College    SUNY New Paltz 
Herkimer County Community College SUNY Oneonta 

Hood College    University at Albany 
Hudson Valley Community College  University at Buffalo                                
Ithaca College    University of Colorado Denver 
Mohawk Valley Community College  University of Maine 

Penn State University                                     University of New England 
Siena College                                             University of New Hampshire 
Stony Brook University   University of Rhode Island 
SUNY Canton           US Air Force 

SUNY Cobleskill                               

SPECIAL VISIT 

Students in Pre-K through Grade 5 welcomed 

dentist, Dr. Gen Ohkowa, and dental hygienist, 

Carol Jo (CJ), when they came to visit WAJ to 

teach us about Dental Health.  We learned the 
importance of taking good care of our teeth by 

brushing, flossing, getting regular dental check-

ups and eating healthy foods.  Each student 

went home with a new toothbrush, floss, tooth-

paste and information on keeping our smiles 

healthy!! 

 

  6th GRADE ART PROJECT 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inspired by Wayne Thiebaud, an artist who 

paints cakes, pies and other sweets, 6th graders 

papier mached and decorated their own secret 

recipe slice of cake.   

THE WINDHAM WARRIOR 
 

WAJ’s substitute teacher,  

Mr. Weisburg, who is also a profes-

sional fly-fishing guide, has created a 

new trout fishing fly in honor of his 

time here at WAJ.  The fly (pictured 

below) is called “The Windham Warri-

or” and is made with small pieces of 

blue, white, and silver from our old 

cheerleaders’ Pom-poms.  We are 
sure the fish will find it irresistible. 

 
HANFORD MILLS HISTORIC 

MUSEUM VISITS WAJ 
 

    
 
       
      

 
 

The second graders spent the afternoon engaged 

in hands on learning activities about water, how 

to use it, how to save it and how to share it. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

MRS. McCULLAR’S  
SECOND GRADE CLASS 

The Students in Mrs. McCullar’s 

class are busy practicing their  

coding skills using blocks. 

  

 

 
 

 

 
Thank you so much for all of the volunteers 

who participated in our Career Fair on 

March 15th.  The day was a huge  

success! 

  


